
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Our Ref: HHU/KHU/Yr11GSCEEvening 
 
Date: 21st July 2023 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students 
 
Re: Year 11 GCSE Information Evening 2023 
 
Year 10 has been a very busy year and I am sure everyone is looking forward to a summer break.  
 
Following our Year 10 evening on the 5th of July, we are organising a subject information evening during the 
first week of September. 
 
Our experience has taught us that we all need to be ready from day 1 to ensure that that all students in our 
care can achieve their full potential.  As you are aware, this is a vital year in your child’s education and our 
mission is to provide personalised guidance, advice, and support, whilst promoting a range of revision tools 
and sessions to support students and their families throughout the year.  
 
This evening will give you the opportunity to meet with Mrs Sghendo our Head of year 11, all Heads of 
departments and the Senior Leadership team, who will be sharing course overviews and tips.  
 
We are delighted to invite you to our GCSE Information Evening on Thursday 7th September in the school hall 
at 6pm to 7:30pm. To book tickets please follow this link:  
https://forms.office.com/e/ZpEifJ8Q2p 
 
There will be a presentation to share information about: 

1. Our key missions 

2. Key information about Core subjects 

3. Our expectations and the Prom Passport 

4. The intervention plans. 

5. Our Personal development plan for Year 11 

 
We strongly encourage you to attend this event as it is an ideal opportunity for you to meet our team and ask 
any questions that you may have about supporting your child over this academic year. 
 
As always, we appreciate your commitment to working with us to support your child. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs Huchet 
Assistant Headteacher / RSL 

https://forms.office.com/e/ZpEifJ8Q2p

